



MEMBERS NEWSLETTER DECEMBER 2015

MANSFIELD CUP

Sunday 6 December 2015 is our Mansfield Cup Day Race Meeting. The day has a great family focus with a visit from 'Santa' and a FREE children's Amusement Alley with rides, face painting and a photo booth. KELLY SPORTS activities and the DUCKIDS Junior Fashions on the Field. There will be live music – featuring the 'Lex Pistols' This year's event marks 160 years of History for Mansfield horse racing, making this a very special day not to be missed!

The MDRC is offering Members a beautiful Christmas Luncheon. Lunch will be served in the Members Area from 11.30am. Cost is \$20 per person which includes: Buffet luncheon including ham, turkey, variety of salads, Christmas pudding and all the trimmings. Bookings are essential, so please complete the attached "luncheon booking form". Members guest passes should be requested in advance, they can be purchased at \$40 per guest.

MELBOURNE CUP DAY

Melbourne Cup Day was a wonderful success, the weather was perfect and the crowd numbers were fantastic, we couldn't have been happier. The addition of the new club shade sails were a big hit and allowed us to enjoy a great deal more room on the lawn in the members area.







NEW WEBSITE

The new website <u>www.mansfieldcountryraces.com.au</u> is live and running and looks fabulous, be sure to check it out if you haven't already!





ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

The Annual General Meeting was held on Wednesday 14 October 2015 at the Club Rooms. A new Committee was elected, positions filled are as follows.

Chair: Garry Hubbard
Vice Chair: Sue Crow
Secretary: Susan Kinloch
Treasurer: Barrie Scott
Membership: Kellie Boyd

Members: Nigel Fish, Noel Willaton, Kim Peterson, Peter Smiles

Kellie Boyd is a new addition to the Committee and joins us with a racing background. Working for Moonee Valley Racing Club and Flemington in both administration and event roles. Kellie has also held a position on the Mansfield Football Netball Club committee looking after sponsorship and membership. We welcome Kellie to the Committee in the role as Membership Secretary."

XMAS SHOPPING BAZAAR

We are trying something new this year at the Mansfield Cup and have invited a number of local business to set up a stall at our "Xmas Bazaar". Each trader has the opportunity to showcase their local products in time for the festive season. With Christmas just around the corner, it's the perfect time to do a spot of shopping!



NEWSFLASH....
TENORS ON THE TURF - VENICE TO VEGAS
Sunday 6 March 2016 - Bookings via the website